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Gordon Stewart

From: CPAWS-NWT <cpaws-nwi@yellowknife.com>
To: Gordon Stewart <eac2@mveirb.nt.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, October 11, 2000 11:22 AM

Subject: Canadian Zinc Prairie Creek EA

Hi Gordon, t
I received your fax, and CPAWS-NWT would like to participate in the EA. 1
would prefer to receive information by e-mail whenever possible.
Thanks,
Greg

10/11/00



